June 11, 2024

Information Letter no. 11-2024

EFC Tournaments in U-14 and U-23 age categories

Dear Member Federation,

We are starting the process of gathering proposals of U-14 and U-23 EFC tournaments for the new 2024/2025 season which starts from September 2024.

If a Member Federations is willing to host U-14 and/or U-23 Circuit Cup in 2024/2025 season is requested to complete attached application form (s) and send back to General Secretariat (js@fencing-efc.eu) by June 30.

Jacek Slupski Secretary General